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SATURDAY 
November 12, 
9 AM – 12 NOON 

We are pleased to have Tom Luttmann, the Director of Bible Visuals International 
(www.biblevisuals.org) to present three workshops to help Sunday School Teachers, 

Children’s Church Leaders, and all other Children’s Ministry Workers.   
 

Workshop titles: “Preparing and Presenting a Visualized Bible Lesson;”            
“Applying Today's Technology to Children's Ministry;” and                                             

“Using Visualized Tools for Ministry” (Songs, memory verse posters, rules chart, etc.).  
Materials from Bible Visuals International will be available for viewing and purchase. 

 

The training seminar will be held at the Plymouth Senior Center (where Grace Baptist 
Church of Plymouth meets), 8 Depot St., Plymouth, NH. 

For more information about the seminar, please contact 
Pastor Steve Anglea at (603) 530-2866 or at 

pastoranglea@gbcnh.org or visit www.gbcnh.org. 
Please RSVP by November 7 to reserve your place. 

The seminar is free, but there will be a free-will offering for 
our guest speaker.  (Coffee and doughnuts at 8:45 AM.) 
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